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Christmas greetings from the editorial team
The editorial team would like to take this opportunity to wish all our readers a very Happy Christmas Season, and all
the best of wishes for the New Year, 2000.

We have experienced a number of changes to the team throughout the year. A big thankyou is extended to all of
those who have worked with us and moved on. Our best wishes go with you in your new positions. We also have
gladly welcomed a number of new staff members to our team and look forward to continually working to improve the
quality of the service we bring to our readers.

Our appreciation and thanks are also extended to all those who have assisted in the production of CDI in other
capacities, in particular, our article reviewers that perform a vital role in ensuring the quality of the articles we bring
you is maintained at a high level.

Jenny Alison EddieMing LesleeCorrine
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Figure 27. Notification rate of pertussis, 1998, by age
group and sexErratum

The graph published in issue 23(11)295, in the article
Australia’s notifiable diseases status as:

Figure 27. Notification rate of pertussis, 1998, by age
group and sex

 is incorrect. It is to be replaced by the following graph:


